BF Steering Committee Minutes 30 November, ‘04 
Those Present: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea, Bob Lerch, Scott Schulte, Roxie Campbell. 

Meeting ran 3 hours, 15 minutes

Staff Progress Report:

The financial situation for the development and conservation seminar is pretty good: approximately $1200 income, $200 net expenditures (~$1400 total expenditures), and ~$500 in match from volunteer participants.

Open House:


We decided to have an open house on a week night in late February, somewhere in the watershed. We’ll run from 5-8 pm, with a 20 minute presentation (along with printed notes) at 5:30 and 7. We’ll serve chili and beverages. We’ll have an area for educational displays, inviting Stakeholders and other groups to present (i.e. Show-Me Clean Streams, Chouteau Grotto, MDC, farmers, Cattlemen Assn., Boone County Regional Sewer District, Soil and Water Conservation District, etc.).   We’ll mail postcards to all property owners in the watershed, get on several radio shows, send out a news release, put up flyers, include info on the website, and put on several community calendars.

Turkey Creek:

 Terry will look into how wide the easement is on the east side of Hwy. 63 to figure out how far up water quality sampling can occur.  
Subwatershed Sensitivity Analysis:


We discussed at length what AES means by ecosystem or natural system functions, and how the social values can be included in the analysis. We decided we wanted to put more thought into what should be included in determining the functions, using MoWIAPs criteria as a starting guide. After we figure out what we think is important at our Dec. 10th meeting, we’ll contact AES.   


Stakeholder Committee:


We looked at the plan outline, and decided it would be more understandable if it showed individual chapters. 

Next Steering Committee Meeting: 

December 20th, 9 a.m., Room 139.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Terry Frueh on 12, ‘04.

